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MARTIN LUTHER KING MEMORIAL HOSPITAL
2525 EUCUD a KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI 64127 a 816-9244000

"A LIFT FROM THE PAST; A R!SE TO THE FUTVRE"

September 10, 1982

Mr. D.G. Wiedeman, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection Section I
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Mr. Wiedeman:

Your letter of August 24, 1982 citing a notice of violation
regarding NRC Byproducting Material License No. 24-16338-01
has been received as noted.

We have reviewed with the chairman of the Medical Isotopes
Committee the necessity of conducting regualr meetings on at
least a quarterly basis. We have scheduled a meeting of this
committee for this calendar quarter and will continue such
meetings in the future in order to maintain compliance with
this requirement.

Yours truly,

i

Robert Reed
Acting Chief Executive Officer
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